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The RCMP is warning about another scam making the 
rounds; this one involving social insurance numbers. 

The caller advises that your social insurance card has 
been compromised and requests information such as 
date of birth, postal code and social insurance 
number. 

The caller, claiming to be with the Canada Revenue 
Agency or Service Canada may threaten arrests or 
court action if they do not get the information 
requested. 

RCMP warn never to provide personal information to 
anyone who calls you unexpectedly. 

If these scammers call, hang up and contact the 
Canadian Anti-Fraud Centre at 1-888-495-8501. 



 


